
 



 

We would like to extend our apprecia-

tion to Goldshteyn Faviana and Abi-

gail Sklyar for their fantastic Gift-

Wrapping Masterclass, which they or-

ganized for their fellow classmates. It 

was an enriching experience for all 

students in class. This masterclass is 

one of the components of our recently 

launched Etiquette Program, intro-

duced a week ago. In addition to 

learning the art of gift wrapping, stu-

dents were taught the specific proto-

cols of giving and receiving gifts and 

had the opportunity to refine their 

manners.  



 



 

Thank you Mrs. Tanya ! You are the Best ! 



 



 




